
St Giles' C of E Primary
School

Friday 17th September 2021

Attendance: 
Good attendance is over 97%.

Reception: 97%

Class 2: 100%

Class 3: 98%

Class 4: 96%

Monday 20th September- 9am, Family
Support Coffee Morning. 

Friday 1st October- 9am, will be our
Harvest Festival service. Parents,
Grandparents and Carers are invited to
attend. We will be asking children to
bring in packets and tins to donate to
local families in need.

Dates next week: 

Upcoming: 

The Christian Value we are
focusing on at the moment is: 

Service
Living a life of service is about
keeping your eyes open and
looking out for ways to make

others smile.

Staffing News
Next Friday 24th September will be Mrs Johnson's last day at St Giles' as she leaves to
take up a new position outside of education. Mrs Johnson has worked at St Giles' for
14 years and she has become a very important part of our school community. She
has provided a wealth of sporting opportunities for the children through the lessons
she has taught, the events she has arranged and taken children to, as well as the
afterschool clubs she has run. I am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs Johnson for
everything she has done for the school and wishing her well in her new role. 

- Mrs Jones

Year 5 & 6 Helpers
At the start of term, the Year 5 & 6
children were asked to write a letter
applying to take on an additional
responsibility around the school. The
letters were well thought out and well
written and our chosen helpers are;
Ambassadors: Evie & Archie
Library Monitors: Naiah & Mathilda
Sports Rep: Naileen
Office Helpers: Chantelle & Brooke
Music Helpers: Bella & Dylan
Lunchtime Helpers: Evie & Saffron-Mae


